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I STRONGLY oppose SB 1154. We are all worried about ground water contamination 

and we want to protect Oregon's water. This bill is not the answer. It constitutes 

massive state overreach, it undermines local decision making and property rights, 

and it targets farmers. If you value local food, you should realize that this bill will only 

accelerate the number of small farms leaving the state.  

 

Oregon should be looking into innovative methods for preserving our public waters, 

not setting up more state overreach and overregulation. Please vote NO on this bill. 


